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October 22, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

ADVISORY ON THE RESCHEDULE OF ONSITE SDO

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROVISION QUALITY
2 MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (QMS)

=2

In reference with RM 48 s. 2024 entitled Series of Activities Relative to the
Provision of Technical Assistance to Schools Division Offices (SDOs) on the National
Quality Management System (QMS) Journey, this Office through the Quality
Management Representative announces the specific date/s of the onsite TA and the
assigned TA team of the following SDOs. Please see the details below:

No. TA Teams SDO Assignment | Inclusive Date/s

(Onsite Visit)
(RO/SDO Binan City)

Andrea Mabel Abrencillo

Adrian Bullo October 23,

1 Rey Valenzuela Rizal Province 2024 to October
Joan Paula Dino 25, 2024
Babeth Cruz

05/ROQ2

Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114
Email Address: region4a@deped.gov.ph
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A - CALABARZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF RIZAL

21 OCTOBER 2024

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE, CESO II
Regional Director
DepEd IV-A CALABARZON

Sir:

Greetings in the Name of Public Service.

Schools Division Office of Rizal is indeed very thankful to Regional Office in providing

technical assistance relative to Quality Management System implementation through

One DepEd One QMS.

In this regard, the office is requesting to reschedule the RO technical assistance from
October 23, 2024, to October 25, 2024, due to the Summit of Bids and Awards
Committee (Goods and Services and Infrastructure) on Government Procurement)
which will be held at Madison Hotel, Quezon City on October 22-24, 2024, where
almost of the participants in the activity are attending the BAC activity.

We do hope that our request be granted by your good office.

Thank you very much.
Yours truly,

. QUEZ
QMR Lead
Noted:

DORIS z STALILLA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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